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The ESCO Foundation is able to provide grants that support 
our communities and employees in a variety of ways.  We 
give approximately $300,000 annually in support of our 
core charities, which are located across the U.S in areas 
where we have operations.  We provide miscellaneous 
grants of up to $1,000 in support organizations where are 
employees are actively involved or through which they 
have received valued services.  In addition, we are able to 
provide scholarships to the children of employees and 
hardship grants that support employees who are facing 
extremely challenging circumstances. 
  
In June, the 2022 ESCO Technologies Foundation scholarships 

were awarded.  Including the eleven scholarships awarded this 

year, the Foundation has now given 159 scholarships, totaling 

over $450,000. 

 

Please see the information included in this newsletter for detail 

regarding two of the organizations we have supported this year 

and the 2022 Foundation Scholarship awards.   

 

For more information regarding the Foundation and the 

organizations we support, please see our website at 

www.escotechnologiesfoundation.org. 
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Fiscal 2021/2022 ESCO Technologies Foundation Grants 

 
 

  FY’21       FY’22 Q1-Q3 

California 
 Carousel Ranch 15,000  

 Special Olympics of Ventura County 15,000  15,000 

 Teen Challenge of Southern California 15,000  15,000 

 Ventura County Search & Rescue   14,000 

 Achieving My Dreams Foundation 10,000   

 Big Brothers Big Sisters of Ventura County 10,000   

 Boys & Girls Club of Santa Clarita Valley 10,000  10,000 

 Disabled Veterans Charities 10,000   

 The Painted Turtle 10,000  10,000 

 South El Monte Community Outreach 10,000  10,000 

 Interfaith Ministries of Greater Modesto 9,000    9,000 

 Family Outreach & Community Intervention Services 5,000    

Illinois 

 People’s Resource Center 5,000 

Maryland     

 GaCo      1,500 

Massachusetts 

 Anna’s Pals   10,000    5,000 

 Marlborough Community Cupboard   10,000    

Missouri 

 La Salle Middle School 15,000  15,000  

 Unleashing Potential 12,500  12,500 

 Friends of Kids with Cancer 7,500     

 Our Little Haven 7,500    7,500 

 Habitat for Humanity 7,000    7,000  

 Center of Creative Arts 6,250    

 Ronald McDonald House 6,000    6,000 

 Forest Park Forever   5,000    5,000 

 Great Circle     5,000  

 Marian Middle School   5,000    5,000 

 Ready Readers 5,000    5,000 

 Dan Devereaux Trust 3,000 

 Circle of Concern 2,500    2,500 

 Revitalization 2000 2,500    2,500 

 St. Louis Symphony Youth Orchestra 2,500  

Oklahoma 

 J127 Ministries    2,500 

Texas 

 Mobile Loaves & Fishes 25,000 

 Denton Freedom House 10,000  10,000 

 The Iron Freedom Foundation     2,500 

Vermont 

 United Way  10,000  12,000 

COVID-19 Grants 68,500    1,500 

Scholarships 39,000    

Employee Hardship 16,798  15,864 

Miscellaneous Grants (<$1,000) 20,150  13,750 

  $410,698          $230,614 

 

 



 

 

 

Financial Highlights 
 FY’21       FY’22 Q1-Q3 

 ESCO Employee Donations 75,444  66,259 

 ESCO Company Donations 233,000            180,000 

 ESCO Employee Match 58,775  43,464 

 Non-Employee Donations 2,350    2,100 

 Other Inc/(Exp) 2,034   (3,388) 

  Total 371,603             288,435 

Grants Made  (410,698)           (230,614) 

Net Activity  (39,095)               57,821 

Cash/Investments Balance  485,374             543,195 

 

Doble 
 
Nashoba Regional High School 

Robotics Team 
 

The Foundation made a $1,000 grant this spring 

to sponsor the Nashoba Regional High School 

Robotics team.  The funds were used to 

purchase raw materials, motors, gears, and tools.  

The team met after school and on weekends, and 

learned a lot about engineering as they built 

their robot and participated in the FIRST 

Robotics Competition.  The team won the 

Industrial Design Award at the Central 

Massachusetts Competition and the Creativity 

Award in the New England District competition, 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 



PTI Technologies  
 

 
 

 

PTI has chosen a new core charity to support 

this year.  The Ventura County Search and 

Rescue East Valley Team 3 (VCSAR3) 

responds to public safety and wilderness 

emergencies throughout Ventura County and the 

state of California.  The team is comprised of 

highly dedicated and skilled volunteers, 

including PTI employee Kevin Smart.  They are 

on call twenty-four hours a day and provide 

their services free of charge to anyone who 

needs help.  In 2021, they volunteered over 

5,600 hours in the community.   

 

VCSAR3 relies on donations to cover their 

annual operating costs.  When the team responds 

to calls for help in the backcountry, they need to 

be prepared with the proper equipment.  Our 

Foundation grant of $14,000 was used to 

purchase rugged and durable Arcteryx Ski 

Guide jackets.  They replaced equipment that 

was at least 15 years old and no longer provided 

protection from the elements.  
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2022 Foundation 
Scholarships 
 
Congratulations to the 2022 ESCO Technologies 

Foundation Scholarship recipients.  Each student 

received a one-year $3,000 scholarship for the 

upcoming school year.  All applicants were sent 

a backpack to utilize for the upcoming school 

year. The Foundation’s independent selection 

committee awarded scholarships to the 

following 11 students.   

Carson Carranza 
Duke University  

(Mike Carranza - Westland) 

Lucas Cortez 
Mt. San Antonio Community College  

(Jose Cortez – VACCO) 

Daniel Dao 
University of Texas at Austin  

(Cuong Dao - Mayday) 

Stephanie Dien 
Vanguard University   

(Anthony Dien – VACCO) 

Julia Epshtein  
University of Massachusetts Amherst  

(Peter Epstein – Doble) 

Andrew Hernandez 
University of Southern California 

(Ed Hernandez – VACCO) 

Allyson Hoang 
University of California, Riverside  

(Joey Hoang – VACCO) 

Taylor Holman 
University of Mary Hardin-Baylor  

(Matt Holman – ETS) 

Rebecca Loera  
Texas A&M University 

(Gabe Loera - Mayday) 

Jesse Ly  
University of California, Davis 

(Allen Ly – VACCO) 

Tracy Nguyen 
Bentley University 

(Tung Nguyen – Globe)  

This year we are excited to have been able to 

award our first scholarships to the children of 

employees at Globe, Mayday and Westland.  

Mayday sent us pictures of their two scholarship 

winners – Daniel Dao and Rebecca Loera. 

 

 
 

Again this year VACCO hosted a bring-your-

child to work day which included a presentation 

on the scholarship program.  For the second year 

it a row it appears to have been very successful 

as we received a record number of applicants 

from and awarded five scholarships to children 

of VACCO employees.  

 

  

 


